Carroll, Claire

From: Baverstock, Pamela - CSW, Ward 24 _
Sent: 08 January 2020 14:15

To: Planning

Subject: Your Ref: P/19/1861 Plot at Craigenhill Road, Kilncadzow, Carluke

Mrs.P.Baverstock,
12 Craigenhill Road,
Kilncadzow,

ML8 4QT

Lanarkshire.
Dear Sir/Madam
My comments on the proposed planning application, and subsequent objection are as follows.

Carnwath Road and Craigenhill Road are already heavily used by both private and agricultural vehicles.
Any construction work will increase the noise and disturbance to this rural area.

Our School buses use these roads, and there is a childrens playpark here.
Construction vehicles would cause concern for road safety.

The burn/waterway at the back of houses 10/12/14 and 16 has flooded on many occasions. This waterway is
attached to the applicants land.

The water there is foul smelling and when flooding has caused a problems with rats invading the back gardens.
This will only be exacerbated, during construction work.

There will be a severe loss of privacy for our homes.

There are plots of land available at the bottom of Craigenhill Road, that are already set up with drainage and
electricity.

Myself and my neighbours do not understand why one of these could not be purchased by the applicant, rather
than block our homes in,

with a new development.

| hope my objection may be noted. Yours Sincerely Mrs. Pamela Baverstock.
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The information contained 1n this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of
Information (Scotland) Act 2002.

This email 1s intended only for the addressee named above and the contents should not be disclosed to any
other person or copies taken. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the sender and do not
necessarily represent those of NHS Lanarkshire (NHSL) unless otherwise specifically stated. As Internet
communications are not secure NHSL do not accept legal responsibility for the contents of this message or
responsibility for any change made to this message after the original sender sent 1t.
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We advise you to carry out your own virus check before opening any attachment, as we cannot accept
liability for any damage sustained as a result of any software viruses.

If you have received this email in error, please contact the eHealth IT ServiceDesk on 01698 855555
Monday-Friday 8am to 6pm.

https://www.nhslanarkshire.scot. nhs.uk/
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